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7th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Isabele Haigh 

On Monday our visitor Isabelle Haig from sports for schools visited and the children were 

totally inspired by her and fully engaged in all the activities. Thank you for the sponsor 

money already received and if anyone has anymore donations could they be brought in on 

Monday please. Sixty per cent of the money will be returned to school as vouchers for the 

purchase of sports equipment. Thank you for continued support. 

 
Rugby 

Yesterday some children from Year 6 took part in a community rugby event organised by The 

Cornish Pirates. Our team played superbly throughout the afternoon, scoring lots of tries 

and competing well against seven other schools. The behaviour and attitude shown by all the 

children was fantastic and a real credit to the school. Well done all. 

 

 
Football 

Well done to the football team who played in adverse weather conditions again againsta very 

strong St Meriadoc team on Friday afternoon, unfortunately losing 3-2. Thank you for your 

continued support at these matches. 

 

 
Parents Evening 

Later appointments will be available up until 5.50pm on 11th March for all classes. There will 

be varying dates for each class in addition to these W/C 9.3.2020. Bookings open at 9am on 

24th February. 

 

 
Reception 

Children in reception will receive vision screening unless parents returned the reply slip from 

the booklet sent home last term ticking the option NO. 

 



 

Reminders 

 
Maritime Museum 

Please can consent forms be returned and payment for this trip be made on Parent Pay by 

Monday, as if insufficient funds are received it is in danger of being cancelled. It is already 

being subsidised. Thank you. 

 

 
Year 2 Camp 

Please can deposits be paid for this camp to enable us to decide if it is going to be viable to 

run, as at the present time there is insufficient numbers for it to go ahead. 

 

Menu Change 

Next Thursday 13th February the menu will be fish and chips or chickpea burger in place of 

chicken curry or jacket potato. School is closed on Friday so the menu has been changed as 

the children always enjoy the Friday option! 

  
Spring Term 2020 

Monday 10th February                           Class 3 Assembly 2.30pm 

Tuesday 11th February                          Vision Screening for Yr/Reception  

Wednesday 12th February                     Maritime Museum Class 3  

Friday 14th February                  Non -Pupil Day                         

Monday 17th -21st February                     Half Term 

Wednesday 11th March                          Parents Evening 

Friday 20th March                                Harry Potter Trip Year 6 

Friday 27th March                                Break Up for Easter 

 

Summer Term 

Tuesday 14th April                               First Day of Term 

Friday 8th May                        May Bank Holiday 

Monday 11th -14th May                         SATs Week Year 6 

Monday 25th -29thMay                       Half Term Week 

Monday 1st June                                  School closed 

Wednesday 22nd July                          Last day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

Thursday 23rd July                             School Closed to Pupils 

 

 


